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BID NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the City of Harlingen, Texas is requesting Statements
of Qualifications for:

RFQ NO. 2023-05 Professional Engineering Services for
Street Lighting and Traffic Signal Projects

The City of Harlingen is requesting Statements of Qualifications for Professional
Engineering Services for the Design of one street lighting project along Dixieland
Road from Garrett Road to FM1479 / Rangerville Road and two traffic signal
installations on West Spur 54, including Environmental Permitting. Interested
submitters must register to request a RFQ packet with the Purchasing Office
at Purchasing@myharlingen.us. The deadline for submission is 2:00 p.m.,
Thursday, December 8, 2022 in the Purchasing Office located at 404 S. 54th
Street, Harlingen, TX 78550. For more information, contact the Purchasing
Office at (956) 216-5318.

The City of Harlingen does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, sex,
gender, age, familial status, disability, or national origin in employment or provision of
services, programs, or activities. Small, minority, and women business enterprises are
encouraged to submit their qualification statement for consideration.




